
 
SMALL INDUSTRIES DEVELOPMENT BANK OF INDIA 

CORRIGENDUM 
 
In continuation of Tender No.GEM/2022/B/2849683, dated December 14, 2022, SIDBI has issued 
corrigendum to the said tender to hire of agency for setting of Project Management Unit (PMU). 
Corrigendum has been issued for extension of date of submission of Bids. For detailed information, 
please visit our website at www.sidbi.in. 
 

Last date for submission of bids has been extended to February 06, 2023 by 03.00 PM.  


